Notes from the Heartland (Region)
Occasional Ramblings and Updates
Buick Club of America
Please share with your membership

Take the survey
The survey I mentioned previously is still available. If you haven’t completed it, please take the
time to do so. It is available online at https://s.surveyplanet.com/71joiljr Please forward it to all
your membership.

BY-LAWS UPDATE

Several have added their names to the google doc (where you can see comments posted by
everyone else) to consider any possible changes to the by-laws. Don’t forget to review the
document and add any comments.

UPCOMING EVENTS
There are many events along the Route 66 corridor, and Springfield, IL has one in September.
I’ve reached out to the organizers and they are willing to reserve a space for the BCA on
Saturday. If you’d like to be a part of it, let me know. It’s typically the last weekend of
September. Dates for 2025 are TBD. More info at https://route66fest.com/
November 23-24 is the Muscle Car and Corvette Nationals in Rosemont, IL
March 7 - 9, 2025, World of Wheels, Rosemont, IL
2025 Heartland Regional is being planned for the Kansas City area. The Mid-America chapter is
spearheading the planning and once a location and dates are secured, we’ll let you know.
July 23-26th, 2025, BCA Nationals, Concord, NC

At present, my plan is to get to the Heartland Regional in June, the Riviera Owner’s National in
Springfield, IL, also in June, and Back to the Bricks/Woodward Dream Cruise, Flint, M1, in
August, and then the Route 66 Fest, again in Springfield, IL, in September.

Over the winter I hope to get an oil drip sorted out on my Riviera, and to replace the transducer
which controls the speedometer.

What’s on your list for this winter?
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